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Update 3/13/2020 - 6:00 PM 

Dear Brookline Community, 

We remain focused on monitoring the dynamics of the ongoing public health situation. Updates 

from government and health professionals, communications with our partners in education, as 

well as feedback and concerns provided by our Community has informed the following updates 

and adjustments outlined below. 

• All non-nursing classes including PTA, MLS, MLT and general education courses will 

be moved exclusively to the ONLINE  

o All lectures, course materials and exams will be available through Moodle. 

o Live course lectures will be broadcast at the regularly scheduled course time. 

Students are expected to participate in that live lecture format.  For those students 

unable to attend the live lecture, the lecture will be recorded in Moodle and 

available for your viewing. 

o Attendance will be captured through the live lecture for students attending the live 

lecture. Students not able to attend the live lecture must view the recorded lecture 

in order to be counted as present for attendance purposes. 

• All Brookline College campuses will remain open and operational next week as a 

resource center for those students that need access to technology resources.  

o Students may also access technology resources at the local library. 

• As of 5:15pm this evening, Banner Health has temporarily suspended all student, 

clinical rotations for all Schools in Arizona.  

o Brookline College is working to ensure limited disruption to program progression 

for each student based on Banner Health’s decision. 

o Students should contact their Dean or Program Directors for additional 

information if they are currently attending a Banner Health clinical rotation. 

Our goal is to respond to our Community’s concerns regarding the childcare issues created given 

the public school closings and concerns over general health and well-being.  We will continue 

bringing updates to our School Community as the situation changes. We remain steadfast in our 

dedication to keeping everyone safe. Please let us know if you have any 

questions.  President@brooklinecollege.edu 

Sincerely – Brookline College Administration 
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